
Business as usual  
Merchant Navy Welfare Board COVID-19 Update 
 
During these unprecedented times, we wanted to reassure you that the work of the Board will carry 
on.  The health and safety of our staff and their families as well as our trustees, Constituent and PWC 
members is our number one priority.  We will continue to follow all government advice and act 
accordingly.  All meetings for the foreseeable future will be conducted remotely where possible and, 
from Monday 23rd March all our staff will be working from home.  We will endeavor to carry on our 
services as best we can.  
 
All staff will be contactable via their personal work email during normal office hours (9am-5pm Mon-
Fri). If you would like to call us on 023 8033 7799, a voice mail system will be in place; messages will 
be checked regularly throughout the day and a member of the team will get back to you.  Email 
queries can also be sent to enquiries@mnwb.org.uk or via the contact form on our 
website www.mnwb.org  
 
Seafarer Support 
 
Our Seafarer Support team will also be carrying on as normal.  Any UK serving or retired seafarers in 
need of assistance should call 0800 121 4765 and leave a message.  Helen or Aiden will respond as 
soon as they are able.  The Seafarer Support website is also a useful tool www.seafarersupport.org 
 
We would like to say a huge thank you to all our team for their hard work and efforts in these 
uncertain times and to all our Constituent members, PWC members and trustees for continuing to 
support us.  We will endeavor to carry on supporting seafarers and the maritime sector in whatever 
way we can through this difficult time. 
 
Stay safe, well and look after each other 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:enquiries@mnwb.org.uk
http://www.mnwb.org/
http://www.seafarersupport.org/

